
 

 Western Institute CAMPUS VISITS

Authorised by Anne Gardiner, General Secretary,  
Public Service Association of NSW, 160 Clarence Street Sydney 

The PSA/CPSU will be visiting several 
colleges within the Western Institute during 
the week commencing 18 May, culminating 
in a video conference for all members on 21 
May from Dubbo Campus. 

PSA Organiser Shane Jobberns will be on 
campus to listen to members’ concerns, 
update staff on the upcoming enterprise 
agreement negotiations and help members 
formulate your log of claims.  

The PSA/CPSU will also be engaging 
members in discussion about Local 
Community Action Groups (LCAGs), a 
concept suggested by the TAFE PSA/CPSU 
Departmental Committee in order to 
encourage engagement from the local 
community in issues affecting TAFE.  

LCAGs are essential for regional colleges 
due to the distances between each college. 
The Western Institute LCAG will have 
contacts/members in each college or close 
by who could meet regularly by video 
conference. 

Please find the time on Thursday 21 May to 
participate in the video conference.  

Video conference details 

Thursday 21 May 2015 
Dubbo Campus Library 

Conference Room 

12.00 – 1.00pm 

Video Conference Number 
600 603 307 

College visit details 

Monday 18 May 2015 
Lithgow Campus 

Tuesday 19 May 2015 
Bathurst Campus 

Wednesday 20 May 2015 
Orange & Wellington Campuses 

Thursday 21/5/2015 
Dubbo Campus 

Join the PSA 
membership.psa.asn.au/join

https://membership.psa.asn.au/join/
https://www.facebook.com/PublicServiceAssociationOfNsw
https://twitter.com/psansw
https://twitter.com/psansw
http://psa.asn.au/defending-public-services/



